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residents are still getting back on our feet during a global pandemic. with rent 

skyrocketing and wages still low/unmoving, this will directly affect low income and 

BIPOC residents and families. if this doesn’t pass it will directly contribute to the 

number of people living outside in the greater portland area.  


